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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the United Nations Entity for Gender
Equality and the Empowerment of Women prepare a specific report on the
situation of indigenous women’s empowerment, in collaboration with the Forum
and indigenous women’s organizations, for submission to the Forum at its
seventeenth session.
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